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Limpopo mourns Malema’s grandmother. 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha sent his heartfelt condolences 
to the Malema family after the passing on of his grandmother Koko 
Sarah Malema in Seshego this morning. 
'When we heard of the sad news, we immediately conveyed our 
heartfelt condolences to the leader of the EFF.' 
'I last saw Mr Malema during our pilgrimage to Moria during Easter 
and we shared prayers. We all understand the pain they are feeling 
as a family and believe they will be healed through time', Mathabatha 
said. 
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